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Circular No.: 18-019
Date

:
5 FEBRUARY 2018
To

:
ALL UNIT OWNERS/RESIDENTS
Subject
: 
Dry Run Test - Manila Tower elevator access system
Dear Unit Owners,
 

The elevator security access is near its completion and we are doing a dry run test for two weeks starting tomorrow, 06 February until 20 February 2018 to test the effectiveness of the system.

 

During the dry run test, G4S representative will be posted in every car lift to assist unit owners who will be encountering problem with the system.   You can also approach the lobby concierge and the admin staff to help you in re-programming your access card.

 

For those who are on vacation during the access card dry run testing, please make sure to approach the lobby and admin staff upon your arrival to TRAG to re-program you access card.

 

We sincerely apologize on the rectification work delays.  We miscalculate the time consumed in encoding all residents card/key fob ID no. and the interfacing between the control of the elevator and the access program.

 

Once again we thank you for your patience and kind understanding.

For and on behalf of The Residences at Greenbelt Condominium Corporation
JHE-ANN PEREZ





THESS M. FLORES

Manila Tower Property Manager  



Head Property Manager
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